
The time is now to register
for Winter

The finals have all been handed in and students are enjoying
some much-deserved rest during Winter Break, but here at Clark
College staff
are busy getting ready for Winter Term, which begins January
6.

There  are  plenty  of  exciting  classes  to  look  forward  to,
including:

The Small World Initiative (BIOL 105), a collaboration
with Yale University that teaches Clark College students
to search for potential new strains of antibiotics
A wide selection of fine arts classes, including Metal
Arts, Ceramics, and Graphic Design
Business  courses  like  Small  Business  Management,
Introduction  to  e-Business,  and  Introduction  to
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International  Business

It’s not too late for new students to get started at Clark.
Visit our new students page to learn how to begin 2020 by
getting on the path to a new career.

For continuing students, the time is now to register for the
next  term.  Need  to  talk  with  Advising  or  other  student
services during Winter Break? We’re open all December long!
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